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Parish Trees, Hedgerows and Wildflowers Scheme 2022

Richard Parmee <Richard.Parmee@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Tue 12/07/2022 14:41
To: BMSDC Biodiversity <biodiversity@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>

Dear Parish Clerk,
Parish Trees, Hedgerows and Wildflowers Scheme 2022

In 2021, as part of a biodiversity action plan, Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils provided free trees and
hedgerow plants to all parishes.

The scheme was a great success, with nearly 300 locally sourced trees and over 4,600 hedgerow plants
planted.

We are repeating the scheme in 2022, offering trees and hedging for planting on land with public access,
whether owned by a council, parish or community group.

In addition, we want to increase the number of wildflowers in the districts, so we are offering wildflower seed
mixes for meadow creation. The aim is to create both a wider range and larger area of habitat for wildlife,
often in places that are currently of limited biodiversity value.

Through a simple online application process, let us know what you want to plant and where: please include
details about the area of land available, and any indications of the species of trees, hedging and wildflowers
you would like to plant. This could be new hedgerows, creation of new orchards, planting to fill gaps in an
existing tree or hedge line or changing an area of mown grass into a more interesting habitat.

We also welcome applications for more mature tree planting on the edge of developed areas, in towns or
villages or as focal points in green open space.

We are particularly interested in projects that help by connecting (wildlife corridors) or expanding existing
sites of higher wildlife value. Ideally, all sites should be accessible to the public, or at least have high public
visibility. This means we are unlikely to support projects on private land.

Applications close on Wednesday 31 August 2022.

You can download the application form and guidance notes via this link:
https://www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/environment/planting-schemes/tree-and-wildflower-planting/

Tree and hedge saplings will be delivered to parishes for planting from November onwards. Wildflower seed
mixes will be available later.

Any questions or for more support, please email biodiversity@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk

All tree, hedge and flower species are native provenance and locally sourced.

Long term care and maintenance of trees, hedges and wildflower meadows planted under the scheme are the
responsibility of the parish or community group concerned; however, the District will be available for advice.

Wildflower meadows and verges on Council land

In addition to the tree hedgerow and wildflower scheme, we are also looking at what we can do on Council
land. Areas of meadow can often be produced by changing mowing regimes on verges and open space to
encourage wildflowers and grasses to grow. We want to know if there are existing areas of wildflowers
present that we should avoid, or areas where there would be local support for us to reduce mowing and allow
the grass to grow.
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This could mean leaving an area completely uncut, just mowing areas next to paths, or cutting meandering
paths through large areas rather than cutting everything.

You can see which areas we manage using our web maps: https://www.babergh.gov.uk/planning/pre-
application-advice/free-online-planning-guidance/interactive-mapping-service/

Turn on the "Public Realm Maintenance" layers to see the areas we manage and if you want to make changes,
send map of area proposed and let’s start talking about how we can work together.

Email us at biodiversity@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk

We look forward to hearing from you.
Kind regards,

Richard Parmee

Biodiversity Project Manager

01449 724 762

07927 589 614

e: richard.parmee@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk

w: www.babergh.gov.uk www.midsuffolk.gov.uk

Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Council - Working Together

h“t.l Please consider the anvironment before printing this email

Emails sent to and from this organisation will be monitored in accordance with the law to ensure
compliance with policies and to minimize any security risks. The information contained in this email
or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of
the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake, please
advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software. Opinions,
conclusions and other information in this email that do not relate to the official business of
Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council shall be understood as neither given
nor endorsed by Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council.

Babergh District Council and Mid Suffolk District Council (BMSDC) will be Data Controllers of the
information you are providing. As required by the Data Protection Act 2018 the information will be
kept safe, secure, processed and only shared for those purposes or where it is allowed by law. In
some circumstances however we may need to disclose your personal details to a third party so that
they can provide a service you have requested, or fulfil a request for information. Any information
about you that we pass to a third party will be held securely by that party, in accordance with the
Data Protection Act 2018 and used only to provide the services or information you have requested.
For more information on how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal information
and how to access it, visit our website.
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